
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cannindah Resources Limited (Cannindah) is pleased to announce that Minjar Gold (Minjar) have 
advised that the first haulage of ore from the Piccadilly site is expected to commence on Tuesday 10 
October 2017. The haulage process will take several days to complete. Minjar have also advised that 
they plan to process the ore on Friday 20 October 2017. 

Minjar have confirmed they will pay Cannindah no later than 15 days from ore collection. 
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